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This project is intended to begin the transformation of the Broadway Avenue corridor  

 (from Civic Center Drive to 13th Street North) into a significant multi-modal gateway to

downtown Rochester and the Destination Medical Center (DMC) Development District.

The weather has been favorable to continue

making great progress on the construction.  

Sidewalks and drive approaches from the bridge

south to 11 Street will be complete by August 16.

Vehicle traffic to these locations will continue to

be via side streets and alleys at that time.

Around August 23, the bypass lanes at the north

end of the project will shift to the southbound

lanes of North Broadway. The map to the right

has been updated with this information.

RPU is replacing a large structure near the

southwest corner of the bridge which may affect

this date.  Please continue to watch for signage

to guide you when driving and walking in the

area.

NORTH BROADWAY

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

PROJECT UPDATES ARE AVAILABLE AT WWW.RECONSTRUCTBROADWAY.COM

Join us the 1st and 3rd Wednesday at 9

AM for the North Broadway Stakeholder

meeting. The link for the meeting can be

found on the Reconstruct Broadway site,

under the Get Involved tab.

A temporary pedestrian

path around Silver Lake will

open the week of August

30. 

Pedestrians will continue

to detour across Broadway

at 12 Street.

http://www.reconstructbroadway.com/
https://clients.bolton-menk.com/reconstructbroadway/get-involved/

